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Cocktails and Cuisine

Our 4th annual Cocktails and Cuisine raised
nearly $15,000 for College of Agriculture
scholarship. We enjoyed seeing so many
supporters come out to the Baton Rouge
Gallery for a lovely evening.

See More

Honors Convocation

More than 100 students were awarded
scholarships this year at our annual
Honors Convocation.The award ceremony
allowed scholarship recipients and donors
to meet for an evening at the LSU Faculty
Club. Picture on the left: Kiara Keyes, the
first recipient of the K.C. Toups DVM
College of Agriculture Scholarship.

Homecoming Week

Sept. 25 kicked off Homecoming Week with a student organization hay bale decorating
contest. Students also joined Campus Sustainability in cleaning up campus and went for the

gold at Ag Olympics where teams competed in relay games. The week ended with family,
friends and football at the 4-H & College of Ag Family Tailgate.
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Thank You!

Thank you to our alumni and friends who
participated in Career Prep Week. This was
an opportunity for students to prepare for
their future in agriculture. Students attended
an etiquette dinner with industry
representatives, and the following day over
300 students came to the Ag Career Fair to
meet and network with potential employers.
Your cooperation helped make it a success!

Couture de la Fleur

Fashion met flora at at the premiere of Couture de la Fleur following the annual fundraising
dinner Wine and Roses.

The show presented three collections that included designs by current and past textiles,
apparel and merchandising students and faculty and donated pieces from the LSU Textile
and Costume Museum. Floral designers from Mendel University in the Czech Republic

carefully ornamented each design with living plants. Read more

Audubon Internship

On New Orleans’ West Bank, on a tract of
land where the road seems to end is the
Freeport-McMoRan Audubon Species
Survival Center, where two College of

Agriculture students interned this summer.
See a video about their experience and read

http://www.lsunow.com/daily/couture-de-la-fleur-stuns-with-live-flower-fashion-show/article_69dfc006-af61-11e7-9158-6326d0013b06.html


their story here.

Newly Endowed Scholarship

Two statewide community and health
organizations — Louisiana Volunteers for
Family and Community and Louisiana
Extension Association of Family and
Consumer Sciences — have donated
$41,800 to establish an endowed
scholarship in the LSU College of
Agriculture.

Read more

Reconnect with the college!
Like us on Facebook

Follow the LSU College of Agriculture and
the LSU College of Agriculture Alumni
Association on Facebook! You can also
follow us on Instagram, Twitter and
Snapchat. Find us @lsucollegeofag

On Sept. 29, the LSU College of
Agriculture held a Les Voyageurs
Reunion at Tin Roof Brewery. Guests
were treated to handcrafted sausage
made by current Les Voyageurs.

We welcomed back alumni Dr. Annie
Daniel and Morgan Richard to campus
They took part in our Alumni Speaker
Series. Dr. Daniels is a LSU Director
of Veterinary Instructional Design and
Outcome, and Richard is a second
year student at the LSU School of
Veterinary Medicine. See more.

Upcoming Events
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Enjoy cookies, participate in an ugly sweater
contest and have a little festive fun before
finals!

We will be sending off our seniors with a
Gumbo! Want to help out? Contact Lindsey
Kelly at lkelly@lsu.edu
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